
      
 

 In Partnership with 

The Rotary Club of Halesowen & RR 

 
 
 
 
The Corporate Challenge presents a great team building opportunity 
for members of local businesses and their families. 
 
Entry cost for corporate teams of five members for the Fun Run is 
£100 per team, and any team member also wishing to enter the £10k 
race will be at no additional cost. 
 
The Family Fun Run is designed to attract less serious runners looking 
for a good Sunday day out and at the same time raise funds for 
favoured charities.  Fancy Dress optional!!! 
 
For the really keen runners of your Corporate Team you can take part 
in the Family Fun Run, 10k or both.  Get some branded T-shirts with 
your Team name to showcase your company. 
 
Whether you are a keen, dedicated runner or just fancy the Family 
Fun Run, 5th July 2020 will be a great day for the community. 
 
As a corporate team you will get some privileges on the day - reserved 
places in the Corporate Challenge Reception in the Banqueting Suite 
at Benjamin’s where you will be able to register at the exclusive 
Corporate Challenge Registration Desk, enjoy light refreshments 
before the runs start and in between the runs and afterwards a light 
lunch exclusively for Corporate Challenge Teams. 
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Over the eight years the races have been run, over £200,000 has been 
raised by the runners and their sponsors all of which has been donated 
to favoured charities – with the aid of companies entering teams, we 
want to see July 2020 exceed all our ambitions and expectations. 
 
When are the races? – Sunday July 5th 2020 
 
Where? – Halesowen Town Centre and the areas around. 
 
What times do the races start? – 10k Road Race at 9.45am. 
Family Fun Run at 11.30am. 
 
Corporate entrants dedicated reception and registration desk at 
Benjamin’s Banqueting Suite, Junction of Birmingham Street and 
Rumbow. 
 
Registration desk will be open from 8am. 
All runner’s bibs will be posted out before the event. Please be sure to 

complete your Health & Safety details on the back of your bib. Any 

problems on the morning please visit the registration desk at 

Benjamin’s as early as possible. 

How to enter – on the BCRR website at – www.theblackcountryrun.com    
 
When do entries open? –Mid January 2020 
 
When do entries close – 30th April 2020 
 
You will also have the use of a dedicated free car park at The Earls 
High School 
 
For further details visit: www.theblackcountryrun.com  
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